
Vacation Bible School:   
  

VBS is June 13-17 from 9:00 am – noon.  VBS is open to all children age three years through completion of 
fifth grade.  Children must be potty trained to attend VBS.  Please register your children by following this     
link:  http://www.romefirst.org/events/vbs 

  

If you are available to volunteer for all or even one of the days please contact Dawn ddaniel@romefirst.org or 
706-291-9331 to see what volunteer opportunities are available.  Also, coming soon to the Wilder Center  
Lobby will be a display board with items we need donated for VBS.  Please feel free to take one or more item 
from the board and have your donation brought to the church office or the collection box in the Wilder Center 
by June 7. 

  

There will be no children’s Sunday school on Sunday June 12, June 19 or July 3.  
  

If you are available to teach children’s Sunday school in July or August, please contact Dawn  
ddaniel@romefirst.org or 706-291-9331 to see what opportunities are available.   
  

http://www.romefirst.org/events/vbs

